
 
   
  
PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
Date:  June 01, 2015 
PCN:  PCN LEDIL 104 a 
 
 
Subject:  PCN 104.a - Change of product material 
   
Description:  As part of our continuous improvement process regarding the quality of 

our products LEDiL has changed silicone material used in it’s SAGA-HB-
IP products into a harder one. On the thorough testing LEDiL has 
executed with the harder material there has not been found any changes 
on the optical properties, ingress protection or UL fire ratings of affected 
products. Material hardness is changing from ShA 51 to ShA 72.  

 
Time line:  LEDiL will deplete existing stock before making the change 
 
Changes:  Shore hardness of silicone lens material is changed  

from ShA 51 to ShA 72 
 
Affected products: C13586_SAGA-HB-IP 
 CN13989_SAGA-HB-IP 
 CN13990_SAGA-HB-IP-WHT  
  
 
 
Contact information:  Tero Mäkinen 

  LEDIL Oy 
  Salorankatu 10 
  24240 SALO, FINLAND 
  tero.makinen@ledil.com 


